


A few important questions!


If you would like to drink alcoholic beverages outside of your home can you walk to do so?


If you answered NO then: Why is it necessary for citizens to HAVE to get into a dangerous automobile if they want to exercise their freedom to consume alcoholic beverages?


The answer is most likely:


Because State and Local Governments require citizens to drive when they want to drink.


Local Anti-Alcohol zoning legislation and Liquor laws ban local taverns and pubs which are pedestrian accessible from local neighborhoods. The Law makes you have to drink and drive.


Because most citizens can not walk to drink in their local neighborhoods they must get into cars and drink and drive. This costs lives!


Restrictive alcohol Zoning legislation costs lives. It must be adapted to provide for pedestrian accessible providers of alcoholic beverages in every community.  If a simple adaptation of liquor zoning and legislation can save lives it should be done now! Zoning which  totally bans taverns/bars is dangerous and costs lives.


Neighborhoods For Pedestrian Accessible Alcoholic Beverages


Is working to save lives by encouraging the adaptation of dangerous liquor zoning and legislation to help those who wish to drink to avoid having to use the automobile to do so. This is not bar proliferation . One must simply be able to walk to drink.


Encourage your legislators to adapt legislation to allow for Walk to Drink


We can be reached at: PO Box 268 Linthicum, Md. 21090


Our Web page is: http://www.geocities.com/MotorCity/Garage/1329/walktodrink.html


Why should Marylanders have to drive if they simply want to go out for


a drink? Good Question! Lets Save Lives Now! Write for details!


There is no reason to require citizens to 


drink and 


drive!


Rd  Restrictive A    Alcohol 
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        Costs 


       Lives!
